

Engineering Department

Navigation Road, Northwich, Cheshire CW8 1BH

Telephone: Northwich 74321

Chairman: Sir Frank Price DL FSVA FCIT General Manager: D. G. McCance

Your Ref.

Our Ref. BPH/BAJ/S/144/2

20 August 1980

Mr. F.E. Butter, 21 Greenbank, Adderley, Market Drayton. Shropshire.

Dear Mr. Butter,

Lock and Bridge Competition 1980

On my return from holiday I learnt that you had won the Board's 1980 Lock and Bridge Competition and I am writing to congratulate you.

Having seen the site it is obvious that you have put in a great deal of your own personal time and effort and indeed money and your interest in the canal system and in particular your own patch is obvious to all and is a great credit to you. It also brings great credit to the Norbury Section and indeed the Northwich Area and we are all very proud of you. I hope to be able to come shortly to meet you on the site again but will contact Mr. Dean in due course for the arrangements. As you know the General Manager may well be coming himself to present you with your award and again dates will be forwarded to you with details when finalised.

Yours sincerely,

B.P. Haskins Area Engineer